
From: Ian & Elaine Dawson   
Sent: 07 April 2015 15:41 
To: Darren Westmacott 
Subject: Notice of Review re planning application 14/02088/APP 

 

Dear Mr Westmacott  

I gather a notice of review has been sent by post to my home address - unfortunately, we are 

away in Spain at the moment so did not realise it had come in. 

I have a couple of points to make as the exit from the lane on to the B9010 still gives me 

concern: 

1. The photograph of the two cars together has been very cleverly taken as there is definitely 

NOT room for two cars to pass under normal circumstances. There is also farm traffic and 

lorries using the lane as well. 

2. The photograph looking left was taken by the driver having got out the car to the very edge 

of the main road, not as would normally be the case if he was sitting in his seat in the car. 

Yours sincerely 

Ian Dawson 

 

 

--  

Ian & Elaine Dawson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone  

Ian's mobile  

 




